City of Richmond
Department of Planning
& Development Review

Special Use Permit

LOCATION: 215 and 217 Rosenheath Road
APPLICANT: Lewis Little, Jr.

COUNCIL DISTRICT: 1

PROPOSAL: To authorize the special use
of the properties known as 215 and 217

Rosenheath Road for the purpose of
two-family detached dwellings.

For questions, please contact David Watson
at 804-646-1036 or David. Watson@rva.gov




